St George's Church.

Little Thetford

Ely

May 2015

Dear Friend.

We cordially invite you to join us on June 20th 2015 for this year's Music Marathon. We are raising money to install and support internet access to the Church- which is vital for continuing youth work and outreach

The Music Marathon starts at 9am and continues all day until 7pm, when we will have a 'grand finale' followed by a Bring and Share supper. The plan is that there is live music or performance happening continuously throughout the day. With this in mind, we would like to invite you to drop in and contribute to the fun. You can stay for as little or as long as you like! There will be refreshments available all day. It is an informal day and isn't a concert, just a celebration of live music.

If you would like to take part then please call 01353 648819 or drop into St George's and add your name to the list at the back of the church.

Please pass on the invite to any others who would like to contribute towards this good cause.

mankyon. Jane L'Junseath. (649232)